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Rosenberg Corey

From: Lloyd W. <timberhills.nash@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:00 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: STOP HB-2004-A Its bad for Oregon State and the tenants of Oregon. You are trying to help a very 

small percentage which will be VERY hurtful to the majority!

 
 
--  
Sincerely, 

Lloyd W. 
Property Manager 
Timberhills & Nash Apartments 
(541) 754-8478 

"It is not who is right, but what is right." 


